
 
 

Parental Communication 26/03/2020  
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers  
 
For the students at home, it is great to see how smoothly student learning is 
occurring, using our online platforms and booklets. Not only are we providing 
curricular support but we are also addressing wellbeing and school counsellor 
support for our remote students through our google classrooms. This is important as 
our students are not accustomed to being away from their friends whilst learning. 
 
Kellyville High School, like all other NSW Public Schools is open. Whilst parents 
have been encouraged to keep their children at home if possible, we are committed 
to supporting, caring for and educating any student who arrives at our school 
requiring supervision. It is a priority for us that every student that comes to Kellyville 
High School feels welcome. The few students who attended today are also gaining 
educational and wellbeing support through the online platforms, in our library where 
there is lots of space, lots of computers and casual teachers supervising their 
learning. This allows our permanent staff to be online and also time to create 
resources, provide support and feedback directly to students. 
 
Teaching and learning remains our priority regardless of whether this learning takes 
place at home or at school.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns or are having 
difficulty with the current online learning, 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
Jennifer Hawken 
Relieving Principal 
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KELLYVILLE  HIGH  SCHOOL 

“We are a vibrant and innovative learning community that is committed to 
delivering excellence within a rich and diverse learning environment.  Every 
student has the opportunity to achieve their personal best through engaged, 

active learning in a safe, respectful and supportive school. Students will grow 
into global digital citizens.” 
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